
December 30, 2020 

9:00am 

Belle Plaine Community Center 

0 citizens present 

At 9:00 am Alvin Bartz Town Chairman called to order the end of the year meeting. Present for roll were 

Harold Polzin, Dennis Thornton, Kristine Vomastic Clerk and Kay Kristof Treasurer. 

Public Comments 

None 

CLERKS REPORT 

The Clerk read the minutes from the December 14, 2020 meeting, a motion was made by Dennis 

Thornton to accept the minutes as read, seconded by Harold Polzin all in favor, none opposed motion 

carried.  

AGENDA 

The board went over the request for a liquor license for Justin Popp who has bought the Shawano Café, 

the new establishment will be called JP’s and is located W7389 River Bend Rd.  

Dennis Thornton made a motion to approve the license as presented, seconded by Harold Polzin, all in 

favor, none opposed, motion carried. 

CHAIRMAN’s REPORT 

Alvin gave an update on the forester who looked at Gibson Island, there are a lot of trees that need to 

taken down and fallen trees that need to be cut up and removed. Alvin will talk again to the forester to 

see if he can help us or we will need to hire someone. 

SUPERVISOR REPORT 

Dennis Thornton stated that Kay Kristof will be taking over the newsletter. Dennis will work with Kay on 

the one that will be coming out sometime around the end of January.  

TREASURER’s REPORT 

The Treasurer went over her report. A Motion was made by Harold Polzin to approve the bills as 

presented, seconded by Dennis Thornton, all in favor, none opposed motion carried. 

Harold Polzin made a motion to adjourn seconded by Dennis Thornton, all in favor, none opposed, 

motion carried. 

Adjourned 9:49 am 

Kristine Vomastic Clerk 

 



 

 

  

 

 

 


